Lockout Laws



Thu 31/03/2016 4:42 PM

To:Liquor Law Review liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in support of the Lockout Laws introduced in 2014.

I moved to an apartment in Bayswater Road in 2011. I found the noise from the street on weekends in particular was quite intolerable and was also distressed to see so many young people in various stages of inebriation. I know this problem is not unique to the Kings Cross area and only hope a solution can be found for the whole of the Sydney area.

Perhaps the best way of solving this problem is through better education on the subject to both children and parents.

Yours Sincerely,

Katie Reid